
From: William Cogswell <william@wecco.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2016 5:00:51 PM
Subject: RE: House of Representatives Freshmen Lunch Invitation

Ms. Mottel:

I unfortunately must regret the kind invitation of Governor Haley for the luncheon on Wednesday, December 
14th. I have a business related conflict on my schedule that I unfortunately cannot move.

Please express my sincere appreciation to the Governor for the invitation and convey that I very much look 
forward to both meeting and working with her in the up-coming months.

Sincerely,

William S. Cogswell, Jr.

South Carolina House 110
701 East Bay Street, Suite 310
Charleston, South Carolina 29403
843.577.2088 Office

From: Mottel, Haley [mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:58 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: House of Representatives Freshmen Lunch Invitation

Good afternoon,

I hope you are well. You should have received a formal invitation in the mail from Governor Nikki Haley and First 
Gentleman Michael Haley regarding a lunch at the Governor's Mansion on Wednesday, December 14, 2016 from 
12:30-2:30 PM welcoming you to the General Assembly. We hope you are able to attend. Please RSVP to me by 
December 2nd including any dietary restrictions.

Congratulations and we are greatly looking forward to working with you during the upcoming session. I hope to hear 
from you soon!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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